
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Assistant Village Manager/Director of 

Community Development 

 

DATE: October 18, 2007 

 

SUBJECT: Circulator Study Update 

 

 

Tam Kutzmark of the DuPage Mayors and Managers Conference will present a brief 

overview of the circulator study to date.  She will also discuss the fourth and final phase 

in the circulator study (implementation), which will involve the formation of a local task 

group related to the circulator. 
 

For your reference, attached is Chapter 5 of the Service Specifications Report for 

Lombard which contains the recommended service plan.   
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